8 Upper Heyshott
Petersfield
Hampshire
GU314QA

11 January 2013
Gutter and Conservatory Cleaning Services
21 Head Down
Petersfield
GU31 4PS

Dear Mr Baron
I just wanted to let you know how pleased I was with the Jjob you did clearing my gutters.

They were in a bad state not having been cleared for some years especially at the back
where access was difficult. The service to gave was excellent, very prompt, reasonably

priced and the job was done with a minimum of fuss and inconvenience.

I will certainly use you again and will have no hesitation in recommending you to my
friends if they need the same services.

Thank you again.

Yours sincerely

Laurie Redstone



